
BRIAR ROAD ALLOTMENT HOLDER’S ASSOCIATION 

Dear Plot Holders, 

We hope this note finds you well and nice to see so many people on site now Spring finally 

feels like it might be on it’s on its way! 

Some updates: 

SEED EXCHANGE & TABLE-TOP SALE: Sunday 3rd March from 10.30am Come along with any 

unwanted seeds and help yourself to seeds that others bring. Don't be put off if you don't 

have any seeds to swap, there are always plenty available. There will be refreshments 

available as well as second hand tools and a table-top sale. 

CRAFT WORKSHOPS: Following on from successful Christmas Wreath workshops along with 

a really enjoyable willow weaving session, we realise that there are probably quite a few 

crafting skills within our allotment community and wondered if anyone would be interested 

in running any other types of crafting sessions. 

We have an ideal location at the community hut, so if anyone has skills that they would like 

to share, then please get in touch with Phillipa - philippamccabe@gmail.com 

PETTY THEFTS: Unfortunately, we’ve had a few more reports of items going missing across 

the site. Please be vigilant and secure your belongings if you can. It’s also a good idea to put 

your plot number on your wheelbarrow if you can. 

ACCESSIBLE PLOT 35: We’re really pleased that we now have two tenants taking up raised 

beds on our accessible plot 35. Now that the plot is becoming occupied, items there will 

belong to someone, so please don’t move them. There are still a couple of raised beds 

available, so if you would like to move to one or know of anyone on our site that would, feel 

free to get in touch. 

PLANT SALE / SPRING FAIR: We’re planning to hold a Spring Fair in May on site to include a 

plant, produce and tool sale as well as refreshments. We’ll have more details nearer the 

time but would be grateful for any spare plants or good condition tools you might have. 

Perhaps put in a couple of extra seeds when you’re getting your planting underway! 

BRAHA ANNUAL REPORT: Our latest annual report can be found on our website https://e-

voice.org.uk/braha/files/ 

 

Thanks as always for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you on the 3rd 

March. 

Kind Regards 

BRAHA Committee 

Website - https://e-voice.org.uk/braha/ 
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